
COI hi JEN i IAL

10 DOWN ING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 19 April 1993

PRESIDENT ROBINSON'S CALL ON
THE QUEEN: PRESS LINE

The Prime Minister has seen your letter of
14 April and is content.

I am copying this letter to William Fittall
(Northern Ireland Office) and to Melanie Leech
(Cabinet Office).

RODERIC LYNE

Christopher Prentice, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office


